A.Judo	B. swimming	C. horse riding
D. tennis	E. walks	F. football
Let me tell yourabo	ut my family. We are all sp	orts mad! I love
playing	and I sometim	es go with my father and
brother to watch fo	otball matches. My favou	rite team is Al Ain F.C.
Both my sisters go	<u>B</u> eve	ery weekend and my mum
plays with her sister	on Tuesdays and Thursday	rs.
l also doA	and have	a vallow halt at the
moment, but some	day I want to have a blac	k bell.
My grandfather do	esn't play sport any more.	but he used to go running
Contract the second sec	a lot. Now, he goes fo	The state of the s
0.0	d ioi, ivow, ne goes io	279200
A.clean	B. laundry	C.jumps
D. dry	E. chores	F. beds
7-10	family with household	E m
I always help my	Tarring with Hoose Hold	Mary Constitution of the C
because it is imp	ortant to help each of	
one cleaning, the	ortant to help each of	ner. If my mother is the onl
because it is impo one cleaning, the helps to do it, an	ortant to help each oth en it will take a very lon d it takes a short time.	ner. If my mother is the onl ig time, so all my family
because it is impo one cleaning, the helps to do it, and I always help my	ortant to help each offen it will take a very lone of it takes a short time.  The mum make the $\Gamma$	ner. If my mother is the onling time, so all my family(2) and
because it is imponenced to the cleaning, the helps to do it, and I always help my	ortant to help each offen it will take a very lone of it takes a short time.  The mum make the $\dots$ (3) the dishes. My youn	ner. If my mother is the onling time, so all my family(2) and ger sister mops the floor
because it is impo one cleaning, the helps to do it, and I always help my and tidies the living	ortant to help each offen it will take a very lone of it takes a short time.  mum make the	ner. If my mother is the onling time, so all my family(2) and ger sister mops the floor as a lot of
because it is impo one cleaning, the helps to do it, and I always help my and tidies the living	ortant to help each offen it will take a very lone of it takes a short time.  The mum make the $\dots$ (3) the dishes. My youn	ner. If my mother is the onling time, so all my family(2) and ger sister mops the floor as a lot of
because it is imposed to be cleaning, the helps to do it, and I always help my and tidies the living.	ortant to help each offen it will take a very lone of it takes a short time.  mum make the	ner. If my mother is the onling time, so all my family(2) and ger sister mops the floor as a lot of

Write one letter from the box in each space. A. untidy B. unkind C. unimportant D. unhappy F. kind E. important G. equipment Teacher: Hello, Buttil Are you OK? You look unhappy today. Butti: Hello, Yes, I do feel a little bit........ Teacher: Why? What is wrong? Is everything OK? Butti: Well, my little brother lost his teddy bear and was very unhappy. He asked me to help him find the teddy bear but I was playing on my PlayStation and said 'No'. I was........................ to him. Teacher: Oh dear! Remember that it is important that you are kind to everyone. Butti: Then, my mum asked me to clean up my room because it was Teacher: Did you fidy your room? Butti: No, because I wanted to play on my computer. Teacher: Oh dearl Remember it is .... ..... that you help your mother. my family. I'm going home now to tell my family I love them and want to help them. Narrator: So Butti went home and he helped his brother find his teddy bear and tidied his room to help his mother. At dinnertime, he told all his family that he loved them very much and he was sorry for not helping Falin them. Everyone was very happy.

Write one letter from the box in each space. C. important D. countries A. hero 8. helped E. heroine F. president G. asked H. kind His Highness Sheikh Zayed at Nahyan is a .A..... to every Emirati. He was very ...... because he was the country's first ...... He was a very hard working man, both at home in the UAE and also in other countries, too. He ....................... poor people wherever he went. He was friendly and ..... to everyone. He talked to many presidents from other ...... and the world thought he was a polite and wise man. A. equipment B. Arctic C, hot D. cold E. skied F. desert G. temperatures Elham Al Qasimi is from the UAE and was the first Arab woman in the Arctic is very ................................ and can drop to −30 °C. She carried all her food and .A..... and was very brave. She ..... for over eight hours every day in freezing ...... She is friendly and gives a lot of money to charity to help poor people.

Write about your invention. Write in sentences. Write a total of 30-40 words.

1.	What is	vour	invention?	What	can you	use it for
٦.	wnatis	your	invention?	what	can you	use it to

My invention is called a flying umbrella. I can use it to fly anywhere I want. I can fly from home to school

# 2. How does the invention work?

My invention works by solar energy. There is a small fan at the top	
of umbrella and I can switch it on and off	

# 3. What do you think of your invention?

I think my invention is useful and exciting. .....

حل جميع الأسئلة وترابط الافكار	استخدام الكلمات العناسية والصحيحة	قواعد اللغة	نظ
Task Completion	Vocabulary	Grammar	Handwriting
4/	4/	4/	4/

Total: 16/ ......

# Robobees

Scientists have invented tiny flying robots called 'robobees'. Scientists hope that, in the future, robobees will be able to do many things. Just like real bees, robobees will carry pollen (yellow powder) from flower to flower on farms. The flowers need the pollen so that fruit and vegetables can grow. Robobees will also fly through tiny holes in dangerous places, taking photographs for scientists. And they will help find people who are trapped in fallen buildings.

- 1. The text talk about :
  - a.The buildings
  - b.The flowers
  - c. A robot
- 2. The kopobee will be able to:
  - a. Swim in the ocean
  - b. Carry pollen from one flower to another.
  - c. Will hide the people.
- 3. Why does the flower need the pollen ?
  - a. To drink water
  - b So fruit can grow
    - c. To fly very fast
- Why they need the Robbobees to fly through the holes
  - a. Fall the building
  - b. Trapping the people
  - c. Finding the people



# Choose the correct answer:

Hi. My name is Rashid. I live in a(city /
country (village) in the countryside. My school
(weren't (isn't) aren't) very big. I like my
school( almost / because / but) it's really friendly.
There are children of all ages in the same classroom.
The older children help the (oldest / taller /vounger)
ones. The only problem is that the playground is
(huge (tiny /empty).

Hello, I'm Tariq. There are 800 children at my school.
My school has got a large(classroom /
playground Nibrary) so there's lots of space to run around
and play ball. I like my school because
(they / their) are lots of different kids to work and play
with. Sometimes my school can be very
(small / quiet noisy) when we are all having our lunch at the
same time. A big noisy school can be quite
(scary / boring / easy) for the youngest children.

Write about your Emirati hero or heroine.

Write about 30-40 words in total.

My Emirati hero is sheikh Zayed alNahyan. Is ahero for every Emirati and he was the country's first president.

2. What are your Emirati hero or heroine's characteristics? Shiekh Zayed is very polite and wise

man,he was friendly and kind to every one.

3. How does your Emirati hero or heroine help other people?

Shiekh Zayed was very hard working man and he helped poor people.

Write about your favorite dinosaur. Write in sentences. Write a total of 30-40 words.

## 1. What could your favorite dinosaur do?

My favorite dinosaur is T-Rex. It could walk and run very fast because it had long legs. It also laid eggs.

## 2. What couldn't your favorite dinosaur do?

My favorite dinosaur couldn't swim in the sea. It also couldn't fly in the sky.

## 3. What did your favorite dinosaur eat?

T-Rex was a big carnivore dinosaur, so, it ate other dinosaurs.

عل جميع الأسئلة وترابط الافكار	استخدام الكلمات المناسية و الصحيحة	قواعد اللغة	تنط
Task Completion	Vocabulary	Grammar	Handwriting
4/	4/	4/	4/

Total: 16/ .....

The UAE has the tallest skyscraper in the world. It is called the Burj Khalifa, which is in Dubai. It is nearly 830 metres tall and has 163 floors! Dubai has over 196 high-rise buildings. If a fire starts in a tall building, it is very difficult to put it out. Helicopters can fly up high and throw water on the flames, but this can take a long time. It is very dangerous and firefighters must be very brave. Firefighters in Dubai will soon have flying jetpacks so they can fly up to the high skyscrapers and fight the fires. It can be very windy at the top of skyscrapers and the wind makes the fire bigger and stronger. The jetpack firefighters will be able to reach the higher floors more easily and more quickly. Firefighters are people who do amazing things to help other people

1. The tallest skyscraper in the world is in,		lu	D	18	u	,
---	--	----	---	----	---	---

- a. Abu Dhabi
- b. Sharjah
- c. Ajman
- - a. 830 centimetres tall
  - b. 830 metres high
  - c. 163 metres
- a. easy
- b. dangerous
- c. not dangerous
- 4. ......drop water onto the flames of skyscraper fires.
  - A flying jetpack.
  - b. Building
  - c. Helicopters

Muna is 12 years old and lives with her parents, her sister, her brother and her grandparents near Fujairah, in the UAE. Her house is small and very old.

She always wakes up early for morning prayers. She washes her face and hands. After prayers, she changes into her school uniform. She has something to eat for breakfast, usually chebab or khameers, but her favourite food is harees.

She catches the bus to school, which is about half an hour away. Muna starts school at 8 am. There are 26 students in her class.

Muna's favourite subject is Science. When she is older, she wants to be a scientist and discover new things to help people.

- 1. Muna is ...... years old.
  - a. Twenty
  - b. Eleven
- 2. She lives with her .....
- a. Father and mother
  - b. Uncle and aunt
  - c. Cousin
- 3. Her house is .....
  - a. Tiny
  - b. Enormous
  - c. Huge
- 4. When she grow up she will be.....
  - a. A police officer.
  - b. An engineer



Hello, I'm Rashed and I live in Liwa Oasis. At the weekend, I usually get up at 8 o'clock. On Saturdays, I go to football club at 10.30. It's hard work! The club finishes at 11.15 and then we all have lunch together. In the afternoon, I play with my brother or do my homework. We can watch television at 4.45 until dinner is ready. I love watching football from the UK

- 1. Where does he live?
  - a. In weekend
  - b. In Llwa Oasis
    - c. In RAK
- 2. He ......at 8 o'clock
  - a. Always gets up
  - b. Never gets up
    - . Usually gets up
- 3. On Saturday , he ...... at 11:15
  - a. goes to football club
    - b. eats the lunch
  - c. play with his brother
- 4. what does he do at quarter to five?
  - a. plays with his brother
  - b. does his homework
  - c. watches TV

#### A Tall Tale-part 2

On his 18th birthday, Paul's parents gave him a huge axe for cutting down trees. Paul loved his axe. He could cut down a tree with one chop of his axe. 'I'm going to be a logger,' said Paul.

Paul and Babe the Blue Ox set out for the big forests. They met a group of strong men and together they became a team of loggers.

The men cut down trees and Babe dragged the logs to a long curvy river. The logs floated down the river to the town to be sold.

Paul and the loggers worked so fast that the river filled with logs. The logs got stuck in the curves of the river.

Paul fied Babe to the end of the river. Babe pulled and pulled until the river was straight.

The logs became unstuck and floated quickly to the town.

## Choose the correct answer:

- What present did Paul's parents give him for his 18th birthday?
  - a. Anox
- b. A pan

c. An axe

- What job did Paul and Babe do?
  - a. Digging for metal . Cutting down trees . Cooking
- 3. Why did the logs get stuck in the river?
  - a. Paul worked too fast.
  - b. The river was straight.
  - c. Babe was in the river.
- 4. How did Paul and Babe get the logs to town?
  - a. They dug a new river.
  - b They pulled the river straight.
  - They carried them to town.
- 5. What was the loggers' favourite food?
  - a. Pancakes

b. Bananas

c. Butter



Write about how to stay healthy. Write in sentences. Write a total of 30-40 words.

## 1. What healthy food do you eat to keep your body strong?

We need food to make our muscles strong – foods like eggs, beans, fish, meat, milk and cheese. Fruit and vegetables are also important.

## 2. How does the sleep keep your body healthy?

Our bones grow while we sleep. Our brain and body need to rest.

## 4. Why are exercises important?

Exercise makes strong bones and muscles. There are many ways to exercise, for example: walking, running, climbing stairs and playing ball games.

حل جميع الأسنلة وترابط الافكار	استقدام الكلمات المناسبة والصحيحة	قواعد اللغة	تنط
Task Completion	Vocabulary	Grammar	Handwriting
4/	4/	4/	4/

Total: 16/ .....

Write one letter from the box in each space.

A. fantastic	B, brave	C, old	D. knife	
E. young	F. scared	G. scissors	H. chair	

A.hot B. good C. Friday D. needed E. happy

..person.

# A Tall Tale - part 1

Paul Bunyan was the biggest baby ever born. He was a good baby but he was always very hungry. When Paul was hungry, he cried so loudly that the house used to shake and the windows used to break. The frogs in the pond started wearing earplugs! For breakfast every day, Paul Bunyan's mum and dad fed him 12 eggs, a loaf of bread, 10 bananas and 24 pancakes with lots of syrup. Pancakes were Paul's favourite food. Paul grew bigger and bigger. He grew two centimetres every day. By the time Paul was seven, he was taller than the tallest home in his village.

Paul went to school, but he was too big to fit inside. He had to lie outside on the grass and watch through the window. After school, the children used to come and play with Paul. But sometimes he felt lonely. 'What's the matter?' Paul's mum asked. 'I wish I had a friend who was my size,' Paul said to his mum. One winter, there was a huge snowstorm. Paul heard something crying outside. He went out in the storm to see who was there. He dug through the snow and found a baby ox – a very big baby ox, just the right size to be Paul's friend. 'Hello!' exclaimed Paul. The ox was so cold that it had turned blue. Paul brought the ox inside. He called the ox Babe. Paul and Babe the Blue Ox became best friends. They loved wrestling together. At night, Paul used to read bedtime stories to Babe

Read each sentence. Is it true or false?

Paul Bunyan's parents were very big. (
When Paul was a child, he learned to read. (
Paul wanted a friend his own size. (

Fatim

- 4 Paul met Babe the Blue Ox in the summer.
- E. Baudistanavita tanduna hannas 11
- 5 Paul's favourite food was bananas. ( )

A. nearest	B. planets	C. rocky	D. smaller
E. plants	F. smallest	G. life	H. sun
H	tem, eight £	planet to the	sun is Mercury
			400.4
	n't have any moons.		
Farth is small a	and rocky and is the or	aly planet to suppo	rt
Calification		ace show it is light	
clouds, Earth t	nas one moon.	dec storr it sugar	Dido Will Wille
A.moons	B.tallest	C.rings	D. highest
E.taller	F. springs	G. shortest	H. largest
riest planets. It heD	ange colour, It is small, has two small moons mountain in the so mes	called Phobos and lar system. It is calle	Deimos. Mars ha
atum is pale ye	ellow. It's famous for its	thousands of brigh	C
	e most beautiful plane		
very year!	that we kn	ow of – but more a	re discovered
SACHEMOUNT CONTRACTOR	planet a	nd has at least 60 n	noons. It is mostly
vhite, orange a	nd brown clouds. Jup	iter also has a 'Gre	at Red Spot'
which is a gas st	form which has lasted	for hundreds of year	ars. It is the longe

Write about your Emirati hero or heroine.

Write about 30-40 words in total.

1. What does your Emirati hero or heroine do? My Emirati hero is sheikh Zayed alNahyan. Is ahero for every Emirati and he was the country's first president.

2. What are your Emirati hero or heroine's characteristics?

Shiekh Zayed is very polite and wise man, he was friendly and kind to every one.

3. How does your Emirati hero or heroine help other people?

Shiekh Zayed was very hard working man and he helped poor people.

Marker 2			
Task Completion	Vocabulary	Grammar	Handwriting
/4	/4	/4	/4

Hello! My name is Essa and I'm 10 years old. I live with my parents and my twin brother, Faisal. We live in a city called Salt, which is in Jordan. My mother usually wakes me up at 5.00 am and I wash my face, I get dressed and eat breakfast. My mother drinks coffee but I never drink it. It tastes funny! I always walk to school, which starts at 7.00 am and we have lessons in Maths, Arabic, Islamic education, Science, French, Art history and Geography. My favourite subject is Geography because I like to learn about other countries. Morning classes finish at twelve and my school closes from twelve to 2.00 pm. During this time, I often go home to eat lunch. Afternoon classes end at 5.00 pm, and I go home. When I get home, I like to watch television. Sometimes, I play on our PlayStation, My favourite game is football. I start my homework at 7.00 pm and have dinner with my family at 8.00 pm. It's bedtime at 9 o'clock. Good night! Choose the correct answer: 1. Who old is he?: a. Ten b. Eleven c. nine 2. Salt is in ..... a. United Arab Emirates b. Norway c lordon 3. His school starts at..... a. Quarter past two b. Quarter to seven c. Seven o'clock 4. His favorite game is ..... a. Football b. Homework c. Tennis

Hammad. Salwa was from Dubai and she worked in a bank there. Every day, she saw lots of cats in rubbish bins, car parks and on the street. The cats looked very unhealthy and very thin. Salwa felt sorry for the cats and she took them to her house. If the cats were sick, she took them to the vet to get better.

Soon, Salwa had too many cats. She asked friends, family and neighbours to give homes to the cats. Very soon, everyone had cats in their houses and they were all very happy.

After the story ended, my grandmother said that being a good person

means being kind to all living things. My grandmother and I went outside to the garden where we picked up two cats that were sitting outside our house. We took them to the vet to make sure they were healthy, and gave them food and water when they got home. My grandmother is my heroine as she is kind to every living thing and taught me to be the same.

- 1. The cats were .....
  - a. Unkind
  - C. Healthy
- 2. Salwa worded in a .....
- a. Zoo
- b. Museum
- E Pank
- 3. A good person means.....
  - a. Being unkind to all living things.
  - b. Being brave
  - c. Being kind to all living things



# Write about a special person in your family . Answer the questions. Write in sentences.



1- Describe the special person in your family. What is he/she like?
The special person in my family is my mother. She is kind, helpful, hard working and wise.

2- What activities does this person like?

My mother likes many activities like cooking, and she like reading stories for us.

3- What does he/she do to help other people?
She do all the house work, take care of us, and help me with my home work.

# Write 4 sentences about how you can be kind and help your teacher nd classmates at school:

teacher to clean the board and tidy the classroomm, I help my friends in spelling words it share my coloured pencils and scissors, and i am polite with my teachers and friends and



always say"please " and "thank you".







# Create your own planet. Give your planet a name. Write about your planet.



1- Describe your planet. What is it like?  My planet is earth. It is rocky	•••
and small. It is the third	
planet from the sun.	

2- How	many	moons	has	it	got?	
--------	------	-------	-----	----	------	--

The earth got one moon.

3- What is special about your planet?

The special things about the earth it is the only planet support life. And only planet has water.



- Do you help your family at home? Why? I always help my family at home, because it is important to

help each others. 2- What are the chores that you do at home?

The chores that i do at home, i make the bed, dry the dishes and sweep the floor.

3- Which household chore do you like the most and which one do you like Most house chore i like to do is make the bed beacause it is easy, and least chore ilike to do is sweep the floor beacause it is